
 

WELCOME!!!! 

Bluebonnet 
Elementary School  

4th GRADE  

416 FM 1209  
Bastrop, TX  787602 

 
Main Phone #: 512-772-7680 
 
Mrs. Bordelon   
sbordelon@bisdtx.org 
 
Ms. Freeman 
mfreeman@bisdtx.org 
 

Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 

Welcome to Fourth Grade! We have a 
terrific year planned for both you and 
your child. 

 This year the fourth grade team 
consists of 8 teachers!  We are looking 
forward to working with your child this 
year. If you ever need anything, please 
feel free to contact your child’s 
homeroom teacher. However, if it is 
related to a specific area, please contact 
the teacher of that subject. We will be 
holding parent/student/teacher 
conferences during the year, so you will 
have an opportunity at that time to 
meet with your child’s teachers to 
discuss goals for the year.  

 

Room 402 

Mrs. Bordelon’s class 

7:20-9:55 Reading/Writing/Social   

  Studies / Social Emotional  

  Learning with Mrs. Bordelon 

9:55-10:50 Special Areas  

10:50-11:35 Cardinal Time 

11:35-12:05 Math/Science with Ms.  

  Freeman 

12:05-12:35 Lunch 

12:35-1:05 Recess 

1:05-3:00      Math/Science with Ms. Freeman 

3:00-    Return to homeroom and  

  prepare for dismissal 

 Reading, Writing, and Social 
Studies  will be taught by Mrs. 
Bordelon. 

 Math and Science will be taught 
by Ms. Freeman in room 407. 

 

 

 



Frequently asked questions, expectations, and procedures: 

What time does school start? 

The first bell rings at 7:25. Instruc-

tion begins at  7:30. 

 

What do I do if  my child is going to 

be absent? 

If  at any time your child is going to 

be absent, please call the office at 

308-1325 and leave a message. Upon 

returning to school, please provide a 

note with your child’s name, date of  

absence, and reason for he absence 

for our records.  

 

What should I expect for home-

work? 

Your child will be practicing the 

math skills learned that day along 

with writing and minutes of  reading. 

Some nights you will see assign-

ments in social studies and science. 

Family time is extremely important 

to us add we will work hard to not 

over load the students.  

How will teachers contact parents? 

We will be using ClassDojo to keep parents 

in the loop. We’ll share photos from class, 

important updates, and the weekly 

newsletter. Information on how to sign up 

will be sent very soon.  It's free and takes 

under a minute. Email and phone calls are 

also an option but we have found ClassDojo 

to be amazing for keeping in touch! 
 

How can parents contact teachers? 

ClassDojo is the best way to reach us and 
can be checked a few times a day. Emailing 
also works great.  If needed, you can call the 
front office.  Classroom phones are 
generally only answered during our 
planning time from 1:40-2:40 but we are 
often out and about.  Feel free to leave a 
message with the office and they will page 
us if need be. 

 

How can I help? 
We are always on the lookout for volunteers; in 
class, on trips, and around the school. Please let 
us know if you are interested in volunteering in 
any way. Be sure to stop by the office to sign in.  
Don’t  forget VIPS approval is needed prior to 
attending field trips. 

What are school hours? 
The doors open at 7:00. 
Students allowed in class at 7:15. 
Instruction begins at  7:30. 
Dismissal 3:00 
 

What are breakfast procedures? 
Breakfast is encouraged for all 
students. The cafeteria will serve 
breakfast for free for those who 
qualify. Forms are available online.  
See the cafeteria for more information. 
A good breakfast is key to student 
success!  
 

What should we expect for 
homework ? 
Weekly newsletters are posted on 
ClassDojo with detailed information on 
what we are learning and the homework 
for the week. Reading at home for 20 
minutes everyday will tremendously help 
students grow! Homework will cover 
skills previously taught.  If your child is 
struggling with homework be sure to let 
us know! Family time is extremely 
important to us and we will work hard 
to not overload the students.   

As the teachers, we will: 
  -provide meaningful lessons 
  -provide a creative, supportive,      
    and a safe learning environment 
As a student, you will need to: 
  -be prepared 
  -be respectful 
  -be productive 
  -be the best you can be 
As a parent, you can: 
  -help ensure your child is well    
   rested, on time, and present in    
   school as much as possible 
  -help your student practice   
    academic skills in your everyday  
    Life 
  -check ClassDojo frequently  
 

If you need anything else, please 
feel free to contact us. Let’s work 
together to make this a super year! 

Sincerely, 
Mrs.Bordelon &  

Ms. Freeman 


